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We received a “Thank You” for our contribution to the Ag Hall renovation.  The project should be ready for mid January.

Janet Guy spoke about “Spot scanners” used to detect eye problems in children for our Lions district.  The plan is to have one scanner in each of the 7 zones.  (A 30% increase in myopia was discovered in one school district between 2 testing periods.)  Our involvement would possibly be helping with transportation of the machine(s) as they are stored on Salt Spring Island.  No immediate action is required for our club at this point.

Phone Book	Toby reported that progress is going well.
The phone book as of Jan 1st, 2017 had collected $13665 with
$2890 still overdue.  He requested photos for the interior pages from the group.  
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